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WEEK 8
Monday 16  Juneth

Reports to go home

Tuesday 17  Juneth

Parent Teacher Interviews 3-6.30pm

Wednesday 18  Juneth

Parent Teacher Interviews 3-6.30pm

Thursday 19  Juneth

Matariki Parakuihi (Breakfast) 7.45 am

Friday 20  Juneth

Matariki Public Holiday

WEEK 9 - MAD Week
Wednesday 25  Juneth

Matariki Po Whakangahu - 5.30pm
(Share the learning)

Reminder :
 Parent Teacher Interviews 

Next week Tuesday the 17th and
Wednesday the 18th

of WEEK 8!!

PLEASE make sure you book for a 
Mid Year Interview 

with your Childs teacher, 
on HERO or call the office.

EACH booking puts you in to the 
draw to win a $50 
grocery voucher

Kia ora e te whānau,

Welcome to Week 7! It’s hard to believe there are only two weeks left in the term—
and what a busy and exciting time it’s shaping up to be!

Mid-Year Progress Reports
Next Monday, your child will bring home their mid-year progress report. These are a great way to see how
your child is tracking so far this year. Then on Tuesday and Wednesday, we warmly invite you to come in for
a chat with your child’s teacher. It’s a valuable opportunity to talk about their learning, celebrate progress,
and ask any questions. You can book your time via the HERO app or by ringing the office—we’d love to see
you!

Matariki Celebrations
Next week we begin our  Matariki celebrations with a  Parakuihi (Breakfast) at  7.45am—come and share kai
with us as we welcome the Māori New Year together.

The following week, we invite you to our  Matariki Pō Whakangahau – Share the Learning Evening on
Wednesday from 5.00pm. Join us for kapa haka, wearable arts, food, and lights as we celebrate our
tamariki’s learning and creativity—always a beautiful evening!

New Whānau Welcome
To finish the term, we’re holding a special BBQ and School Tour on Thursday 26th June, 5.00–6.30pm. With
new homes opening up nearby, we’re taking the opportunity to welcome new families into our
neighbourhood and to our beautiful school.

There’s lots happening—mauri ora and see you soon!

Piki te Ora,
Maria 
Tumuaki | Principal



It is our shared responsibility and is very important that school and whanau work together to support
attendance. The Ministry of Education (MOE)  is responsible for services and initiatives designed to
support schools to monitor and improve attendance. Schools and kura must have attendance
policies and procedures, and they must record and report on attendance. 

Whānau - parents and caregivers must make sure their children are at school every day, and let
the school know on the day if they’re absent. If you do not let us know the reason for your child’s
absence it is recorded as UNJUSTIFIED.  

The current guidelines also state that for more than 5 days of UNJUSTIFIED absence the school is
responsible to inform whanau and offer support and take action.  
Under MOE guidelines , family holidays, birthdays or taking time off for extracurricular activities (not
organised by school) are NOT acceptable reasons for being absent. These absences will be recorded
as UNJUSTIFIED. 
  

Please let us know when your child is going to be away from school and the reason. 
You can do this by:

Calling the office on 073485864 and leave a message on the answerphone or with our office
administrators.
Connect to the HERO app and leave a note of absence. 
Let your child’s class teacher know they will be absent. If you have any questions please do not
hesitate to ask 

Mrs H. 

Days missed = years lost
A day here and there doesn’t seem like much, but....

When you
child

misses just
.....

....they miss ....and

1 day a
fortnight =

4 weeks per
year = 1 year over their school life

1 day a
week =

8 weeks per
year = 2.5 years over their school life

Headlines from Mrs H
ATTENDANCE - EVERY DAY COUNTS

Kia Kaha- Be Strong * Kia Maia- Be Brave * Kia Manawanui- Be Kind * Kia Angitu
- Be Successful



Curriculum Update
We are close to the rising of Matariki and the coming of the Māori new year. 
Matariki is a time of reflecting and remembering, joining together 
and celebrating together. That is the theme for Matariki in 2025 
“Matariki Mā Puanga- Celebrating Together” It is time to look to the future in hope. 

We really look forward to celebrating together with our families this Māori New Year. 

Here are our significant dates as Matariki rises;

Thursday 19  Juneth

Matariki Parakuihi (Breakfast) 7. 45am

Friday 20  Juneth

Matariki Public Holiday

Wednesday 25  Juneth

Matariki Po Whakangahu - 5.00pm
(Share the learning) 

Our share the learning night of kai, kapa haka, togetherness and celebration! Bring an
appetite! Join us from 5.00pm - 7.00pm. Our staff will have sausages, soup, drinks and

marshmallows for sale. Bring cash!

Learn * Care * Grow



End of term coming!

Our Week 6 Principal Award Recipients

Our Mission- Great teaching and Learning Everyday

Open Evening and BBQ
Thinking about schools for your child?

Come along to our Open Evening – Thursday
26th June, 5.00–6.30pm. 

Enjoy a free BBQ, meet our friendly teachers,
and take a guided walk through our beautiful
neighbourhood school. We'd love to show you

what makes Kawaha Point School a special
place to learn and grow.
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